
4-H CLOVER BITES 

December 2024  

The Indiana 4-H Mission is to provide real-life educational opportunities that 

develop young people who positively impact their community and world. 

Happy December!  

I hope all of our 4-H families had a wonderful Thanksgiving. I want to take a moment and 

brag on the 4-H Junior Leaders Club.  These young people fundraised over $1500 this fall 

and are planning to shop for angels from the angel tree for Christmas.  They also spent 

their money and time making 24 birthday cake boxes for the clearinghouse at their         

November meeting.   

Speaking of fundraising, our 4-H Council is in dire need of fundraisers.  They participated in 

the Marion Kay fundraisers with the Jr. Leaders but only profited $126.  The Council is the 

governing body of the 4-H program and helps with financial aid for important events like   

4-H Camp and Round Up, provides senior awards, pays for our county fair judges, etc. We 

are needing to recruit  a couple of new members on the 4-H Council.  They meet the first 

Wednesday of the month at 6 pm at the saddle club.  Usually there is only need to meet 

every other month starting in January at the organizational meeting (where they elect 

officers). If you are interested in being a 4-H Council member helping us grow the 4-H 

program in Scott County please email 4-H Educator, Megan Stone, at 

mmcneel1@purdue.edu.   

Hope everyone has a wonderful Christmas Holiday! 

Megan Stone 

4-H Youth Development Educator  

 

***Starting with the January newsletter, you will only receive it if you are currently 

enrolled in the 2024-2025 4-H program.  Please enroll soon so you will not miss any 

important upcoming events and dates. 



















Club Officers and job duties...most clubs will elect officers at their 

January meeting so be thinking about if you’d like to run for an office in your 

club meeting!  





Starting this year, New 4-H volunteers will go to 4honline.com and fill out a new 

volunteer application through the website. Once you have completed the appli-

cation, the Extension Office will check your references and complete your back-

ground checks.  When those are done, the 4-H Youth Educator will contact you to 

explain the final step of the process. 

 

Any questions, reach out to Megan Stone at mmcneel1@purdue.edu 

If you are not currently a volunteer but have an interest in being one, start 

the enrollment process and send Megan an email 

mmcneel1@purdue.edu and let her know.  We always need approved 

volunteers. 

*********************************************************************************** 

We especially need a couple new 4-H Council members for the 2025 

year. If you think you’d like to volunteer in this capacity please get with 

Megan to get more information.  4-H Council is the governing body of the 

4-H Program and they meet the first Wednesday of the month at 6 pm.  

Usually every other month!   Please reach out if you have any questions. 


